
Time is running out
The Dalhousie Faculty Association is prepared to 

meet with the Board of Governors
—anywhere------ anytime—

if there is hope of obtaining a reasonable settlement.

Ever since our General Meeting of 9 January we have 
been hoping for some sign from the Board that we can 
begin bargaining again. Here is what we have heard:
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We invite you to fill this empty space 
with your concerns and send it to:

President W. Andrew MacKay
Office of the President 
Dalhousie University

Chairman A.G. Archibald
Office of the President 
Dalhousie University

Save yourself a postage stamp: Drop the envelope in any departmental mailbox on campus.

OR
.

instructors accordingly. Also: BIRT Senate ask the 
president to send a letter to all Dalhousie teaching 
staff reiterating unequivocally that to cross or not to 
cross picket lines in the event of a legal strike is a 
question of conscience to be determined by each 
individual student and that the student’s decision on 
this matter should have no academic consequences 
what-so-ever.

This week the Senate of the University adopted the 
following motions: In so far as regulation 13 of the 
University Regulations and regulation 2-3 of the 
Undergraduate Regulations require attendance at 
classes and participation in examinations and/or 
tests, Senate agrees that these regulations not be 
enforced for the duration of any legal strike, and 
requests the vice-president academic to notify all
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